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Date: 5 November 2017

November Book Club Meeting: Sharing by Alumna Author

Are you interested in exploring the Safari, meeting the indigenous Africans, seeing the raw savanna, the real lions, and breathing a 
different air? Envy this kind of exciting experience? Our dearest past student, Yoyo has, for years, been backpack-travelling globally. In 
2015, she took the challenge to travel across Africa with her husband, Silver. Recently, they published a book to share this wonderful 
moment. Do you want to hear a mouthwatering first-person story or learn any backpack travelling tips? This November, Yoyo and Silver 
will share their adventures and their book with us at Good Hope School. Come! Let’s explore this beautiful world together.

Selected book: “橫渡非洲”, 銀仔與銀太著
Details: Silver and Yoyo, the authors will present and share their travelling experience
Date: 25 November 2017
Time: 2.30pm - 4.30pm (registration at 2.00pm)
Venue: Reading Room, 2/F, Our Lady of Lourdes Wing (previously St. Joseph's Playground), Good Hope School

 

You are welcome to invite a non-past student guest to this sharing. Register online at: https://goo.gl/forms/D5IMlm6C2 0glz0BZ2
 

For enquiries, please write to: ghspsa.bookclub@gmail.com.

Joy and thanksgiving
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